Even though the house is in the historical district, the homes are not of the 1920s. Homes that should be
protected under the ARC guidelines. This house is 1998 and surrounding homes are mixed architecture .
Our preference is to replace the aged roof with a bronze metal roof that will hold up better and be
easier maintenance under the luscious tree canopy especially the large banyan tree out front of our
home. 132 Castile For instance, is a Key West style with metal roof as is the neighbor across the street.
None of the homes are consistent with VHP style our Renovations do not negatively affect the
neighborhood and only enhances the curb appeal. Thx you



